
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  All Area News Directors/Interested Parties 

FROM: Minnehaha County Highway Department 

DATE:  June 30th, 2025 

RE:   For Immediate Release: 

  Bridge Rehab on County Highway 122 (254th St.) 

 

Press Release 

Beginning on Monday, July 7th, Structure 50-197-100 on County Highway 122 

(254th St.) between 473rd Ave. and Ditch Rd. will be closed for a bridge rehab. This 

work is expected to be completed by the end of October.   

 

Please follow the signed detour via County Highway 133 (472nd Ave.), County 

Highway 130 (258th St.) and SD 115. 

 

SFC Civil Constructors of Sioux Falls, SD is the general contractor for the project. 
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